
 
 
 
 
REPORT PACKET REVISION NOTICE: IIIF-20140321 
 
VERSION: 20140321 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: 20140513 
 
DATE: April 22, 2014 
 
TO: Sequence III Surveillance Panel 
 
FROM: Richard E. Grundza 
 
 
 Recently, the Sequence III Surveillance Panel approved the use, and reuse, of hardened seat 
insert heads for Sequence IIIF testing. In order to properly document what cylinder heads were used for a 
given test, Form 12 was modified to add fields to document the left and right cylinder head part numbers. 
Version 20140321 adds these fields to form 12 and is available from the TMC Website. These changes are 
effective May 13, 2014. 
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